WESTERN AUSTRALIAN VETERAN GOLFERS ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD AT ROYAL PERTH GOLF CLUB ON MONDAY 11th MARCH 1985 AT 1100A.M.

ATTENDANCE.

Seventy seven members signed the attendance register and apologies were recorded for thirteen.

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING.

The minutes of the previous General Meeting held on 29th March 1984 were read and confirmed on the motion of Mr. Brittain, seconded Mr. N. Johnstone.

There was no business arising from the minutes.

REPORTS.

The reports of the President, Captain and Treasurer having been previously circulated were received.

Moved Mr. E. Mudge, Seconded Mr. D. Broad.

The Treasurer, Mr. R. Stone, elaborated on some of the figures in his report and indicated to the meeting that although the Association is currently in a sound financial position, it was expected that costs would escalate during 1985, and during the recent two months of this year the trend had shown this would be so.

The President then called for questions or comments on each of the reports, but the only comments were of congratulations to the committee and office bearers for what was considered a successful year

ELECTION OF OFFICERS.

The President advised that nominations had been received for the following positions:-

PRESIDENT:

J. SEWARD

CAPTAIN:

D. BROAD

SECRETARY:

R. BOULTON

TREASURER:

R. STONE

COMMITTEE:

A. BLACKWOOD

B. BOLTON

N. JOHNSTONE

I. McLAREN

W. O'DONNELL

AUDITOR:

J. BURDETT

As it was not necessary for a ballot to be conducted, the President declared all of the abovenamed persons elected in their respective positions for a period of two years.

GENERAL BUSINESS.

Mr. C. Simper raised the matter of playing at two clubs, preferably one north and one south of the river on each competition day, to overcome the problem that had occurred during the past year, of not being able to book a playing time.

Mr. Broad replied to the question and indicated that because it was not easy to arrange such a programme, because the Association was in the hands of the individual golf clubs with this matter, it had been decided to try the current system of booking which had proved successful in South Australia.

The President raised the matter of club representation and members to elect a representative from within their own club who could liaise between members of that club and the committee of this Association.

The general concensus of opinion agreed with this proposal and Mr. Barnes of Kwinana indicated that he would be prepared to act in such a situation.

Finally, a vote of thanks to the officers and committee was moved and seconded from the floor and carried by acclamation.

There being no further business the meeting concluded at 11.35 A.M.

CONFIRMED

(DDEGIDEMT)